
Gentlemen: 
     Welcome to the New Year, as we attempt to put the year 2020 behind us.  We have received 
the number of votes need for our slate to be elected without dissent.  We will be beginning 
with our board meeting on Wednesday the 6th at 9 am by a Zoom meeting.  If you are not on 
the board or one of the directors you can still join the meeting by letting me know and I will 
arrange for you to get an invite to the Zoom meeting. 
 
     As we left 2020 it was not without it issues.  Our newly elected State President passed away 
in December.  But it looks as if the lawsuit against the SIR organization will be settled and we 
will be able to put that behind us.  We will still be unable to meet for a while, but are looking 
forward to when we can.   
 
      Our Board is still in need of several positions and we would very much like to find the people 
we need to fill it, the positions are Assistant Secretary, publicist and member chair.  Also we are 
looking for a chair for our December dinner/dance.  If you are interested please let me know 
and we will fit you into the board.  We will be asking for dues shortly and hope we can count on 
you. 
 
     Once again welcome to the New Year of 2021.  We look forward to the time when once 
again we will be able to meet in person, we will let you know when that is as soon as we know. 
 
Robin Friesen 
Big Sir Branch 170 
 
 


